ALPHA SIGMA CHAPTER OF DELTA KAPPA GAMMA INDIANA
The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International
Saturday, April 6, 2019
Amended Minutes

An executive meeting of Alpha Sigma officers was held in the library of the North Judson-San Pierre
High School at 10:15 a.m. CT on April 6, 2019, to revise the calendar set by the Society for the
2018-2020 biennium. The revisions were deemed necessary when Parliamentarian Sharon Henderson
noted at the February business meeting that according to the chapter’s established bylaws, new
members will save money if the induction date is changed from spring to September.

President Sharon Richie, Vice-President Sylvia Dumas, Recording Secretary Jody Arndt,
Corresponding Secretary Sheila Akers, and Treasurer Kathy Ward were in attendance for the April
executive meeting.

Those in attendance agreed to keep the dates and times for meetings, but changed the September 2019
and February 2020 programs and locations.
o “Induction of New Members” will be held on Saturday September 7, 2019, at the Country
Kettle Restaurant in Knox.
o “English Language Learners (ELL)” is set for February 15, 2020, at the home of Lauren Akers
in North Judson.

During the chapter meeting in February, Margaret Radtke expressed her desire to eliminate the annual
yard sale fundraiser and to add a bake sale each December. Members agreed that fewer workers were
needed and more funds were collected during a bake sale. Since then, President Sharon Richie was able
to schedule a bake sale on the second Saturday of December between 9:00-3:00 in 2019. Thus, the
following changes were also made to the calendar:

o Delete “July/August 2019 Yard Sale Date and Place TBA”

o Add “Saturday, December 14 Bake Sale at Mark Bailey’s Discount Center”

o Delete “July/August 2020 Yard Sale Date and Place TBA”

Officers also discussed changes regarding Roll Call, Refreshments, and Closing Thoughts.
Corresponding Secretary Sheila Akers noted the changes and will send the Revised 2018-2020 Meeting
Calendar electronically to members. The few members who request paper copies will receive their

revised calendars in the mail.

With no further business, the executive meeting ended.

Respectfully submitted,
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Ellen Arndt, recording secretary

Sharon Richie, president



